
Cameron High School 
Board Report - May 19, 2025 

People 
-​ Thank you to Tammy Pacholke for all the work put into our Community Service Day! 
-​ Thank you to the FFA students for organizing the Farm Safety Days! 
-​ Thank you to Sally Gores and Chloe Wanink for all of the work put into the Senior 

Awards Ceremony!  Thank you to Nicole Kohel, Sue Wanink, and Angel Greenwold for 
all of the work on the Senior Banquet! And congratulations to all the Seniors receiving 
awards and scholarships! 

 
Operations 

-​ Child Development Class to Elementary School - May 1 and 9 
-​ Mrs. Adams had HS Students prepare lessons and games for Kindergarten 

students 
-​ State Solo and Ensemble at UW Eau Claire - May 3 

-​ Band and Choir members performed well as individuals and small groups 
-​ Thank you Mr. Halverson and Mr. Jensen! 

-​ High School Spring Choir Concert - May 5 
-​ High School Spring Band Concert - May 12 
-​ Staff Appreciation Week - May 5 through 9 

-​ Treats and Snacks through the week from HS Student Council 
-​ Breakfast, Lunch, and other treats from Admin. 

-​ Community Service Day - May 16 
-​ Students to the Ice Age Trail, Pioneer Village, local parks, and helped with 

Elementary School Track and Field Day 
-​ Athletics have been keeping us busy. 

-​ Weather postponements and cancellations 
-​ Doubleheaders and traveling time 
-​ Bell Schedule helps with missing classes, but student athletes are missing work 

time to get caught up 
-​ Behavior Referrals 

-​ Phone Violations: 52 referrals involving 36 students (72 referrals 23-24) 
-​ Teacher enforcement is a key issue 

 
Progress/Planning 

-​ May 20 - Conference Track Meet 
-​ May 21 - Senior Class Trip 
-​ May 23 - Graduation 
-​ May 27 - Regional Track Meet 
-​ June 2 and 3 - Finals 
-​ June 4 - Last Day for Students 


